
 
 
 
Subject: KMS Community Update 3-5-21 

 

Dear Khalsa Community,  
 

Last night, guest speaker Kathy Leitch, the Executive Director from the 
International Montessori Council gave a presentation on “Bridging the COVID Gap 
with Montessori.” Many, if not all of you, have heard me speak about the value of 
a Montessori education.  She offered her perspective which included thoughts 
about the Happiness Formula for mental well-being. Here is a recording of the 
Town Hall if you missed it or would like to share it. 
 
There is no school on Monday, March 8th. This is an In-service day for school staff 

and Vacation Care is available for those who are registered.  

And finally, a quick reminder that all registration packets are due next 

Wednesday, March 10th, no later than 3:30pm.  

Enjoy the weekend! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Karen Paxton 

School Director 

https://youtu.be/eubaFJr7sfs

